
1

Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 2:32 PM
To: 'john@johnnewsome.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores request to the PSC

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Newsome,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: john@johnnewsome.com [mailto:john@johnnewsome.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 1:19 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: Records Clerk; negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; 
Laura Aldrich 
Subject: Indian River Shores request to the PSC 
 
Dear PSC Commissioners: 
  
On Tuesday, September 13, you will be reviewing a request from the Town of Indian River Shores to 
have the service boundaries expanded, so all town residents can utilize FPL for electricity instead of 
the City of Vero Beach. 
  
This is a serious matter to the residents of the town who have, for way too long, been charged 
substantially higher rates than FPL customers pay, received unsatisfactory customer service, and 
have been subjected to a less reliable utility system. 
  
When residents of a town are in favor of contributing $3,000,000 for something as mundane as 
changing electric utility providers, you something is wrong with the current arrangement. 
  
After reviewing the facts, I hope you will move to do the right thing and allow the Town of Indian 
River Shores to change service providers after the franchise agreement ends in November. 
  
Thank you. 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Sincerely, 
  
John & Liz Newsome 
Property Owners 
926 Beachcomber Lane 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
  
  
  
  




